441 Bunnerong Road Matraville NSW 2036 • (02) 9661 9955

Friday 25th June 2021

COVID-19 HOLIDAY CAMP UPDATE

Dear Members,

Following recent Government restrictions announced on Friday 25th June 2021, people who live or work in Woollahra, Waverley, Randwick and the City of Sydney councils will have a stay-at-home order for 7 days from Friday 25th June 2021 at 11:59pm until Friday 2nd July.

In a commitment to follow Government advice and help stop the spread of COVID-19, Bunnerong Gymnastics will be temporarily ceasing classes effective, Friday 25th June 2021 at 11:59pm.

The upcoming Week 1 of School Holiday Camps from Monday 28th June 2021 to Friday 2nd July 2021 have been cancelled and customers who have booked into these will be issued with a credit onto their Bunnerong Gymnastics account.

Whilst it is sad for us to not be running for one week, we will do our best to stay in contact with customers. We will continually give updates on any communication that we receive via email and social media.

Stay safe and feel free to reach out to me or others as needed.

We hope to see you all back in the gym in the near future.

Regards,

Stephanie Randall

Handall

Operations Manager

Bunnerong Gymnastics Association Inc.